Dear Ocean County Mayors' Association,

I am writing to express my gratitude for selecting me as a recipient of the Ocean County Mayors' Scholarship. Receiving this scholarship is an honor and I am thankful for the generous support

you have extended to me. This scholarship will help relieve the financial burden of my education

and in turn, allow me to pursue my dreams and aspirations. I truly appreciate your belief in my

potential and commitment to furthering my education and I cannot thank you enough for your

generosity and confidence in my abilities. Your kindness has opened doors for me, and I promise

to pay it forward by making a positive difference in the lives of others. Once again, thank you so

much for choosing me as a recipient of your scholarship.

Sincerely,

Calli Dunn

Calli Dunn

2023 V\ATES